
January Newsletter
PreK-1st Grade    Mrs. Fatka, Principal

Reminders
• You may send snacks/treats 

to school for your child’s 
classroom.  All food must be 
pre-packaged or be 
purchased from a store.

• The school day begins at 8:00 
and ends at 3:00.  Arriving 
late or leaving early will be 
entered as a tardy.

• If it is necessary to make 
changes to your child’s after 
school transportation plans, 
please do so by sending a 
note or calling the office by 
1:00.

• We have a generous supply of 
donated hats and gloves. If 
your child has a need, please 
ask them to tell their 
teacher or stop in the office 
and we will be glad to help.

It is hard to believe that we have completed
half of the school year!  Looking back we would 

like to celebrate all great things at 
Central Elementary!

• Our progress monitoring scores have sky rocketed. 
Thank you for all your help at home!

• The students have been having fun with our new 
science units. Super science days are a blast!

• Lt. Governor Gregg visited our school and read a book 
to our students. 

• The K-1 winter music programs were amazing!  
• The Preschool students and families had a terrific 

time at Family Fun Night!
• What an honor it was to help welcome home Sergeant 

Andrew Garden home from Kuwait and thank him for 
his service!

• It was a wonderful experience to participate in the 
Veteran’s Day celebration at the Lakeview gym.

• The kindergarten students were able to share the joy 
of the season while caroling at local businesses on the 
square.

• The 1st grade students traveled to the Civic Center in 
Des Moines to enjoy a theater production of Ugly 
Duckling.  

• The PTO purchased books for every student to enjoy 
over winter break.  The students also loved walking 

    to the Majestic for a holiday movie.

 January 7
Classes Resume

January 14
No School for Students

January 17
Kindergarten to the Civic Center

(Buses will be back at 3:30)


